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This has been a remarkable 
opportunity to advocate for children's 
needs at such an early and pivotal 
moment in this industry. At a time 
when it would be easy to overlook 
pediatric care in the rush of innovation, 
I'm grateful that you've all taken the 
time to truly listen and understand 
what our young patients need.
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